
    
          

  

       

 
 

          
   

        
 

         

         
 

    
  

     

Follow up on your referral for care 
Be sure to see the specialist for the care you need. 

Dear Valued Patient, 

Have You Made Your Appointment? 

It’s risky to delay care for important screenings and health problems 
that can worsen with time. Please be sure to follow up on the referral 
I gave you for specialty care. 

Sutter facilities are taking many extra precautions to help protect 
everyone who comes through their doors. 

• Surfaces and equipment are sanitized frequently, and rooms 
are sanitized between patients. 

• Staff, doctors and patients are screened for symptoms when 
they arrive. 

• Virtually everyone wears a mask, and social distancing is 
practiced wherever possible. 

• Patients with possible COVID-19 symptoms are treated 
separately from other patients. 

See all the steps Sutter Health is taking to help keep you safer. 

I look forward to checking in on you after your appointment. 

Sincerely, 

[name of referring doctor] 

https://www.sutterhealth.org/for-patients/health-alerts/safety-steps
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